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Approval of the replacement of the lighting at the Landfill Pump Station

SUMMARY: The lighting requires replacing due to the pump station flooding on May 28, 2022. A
quote was received from Pro Electric at the price of $5,500.00 to remove lighting in the pump station
and install new LED lighting on walls. A budget amendment is not necessary.

BUDGET ACCOUNT: 413-41920-940006

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Approve purchase
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